
Subject: FW: Series 4 - High/Snack - Poche - Due Bethel
From: Jill Hundley <jhundley@vollrathco.com>
Date: 4/7/2021, 1:00 PM
To: David Bethel <ddb@davidbethel.com>

Waco project #7!

From: James Edson <james.edson@vollrathco.com>
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 4:13 PM
To: presaledesign <presaledesign@vollrathco.com>
Cc: Jill Hundley <jhundley@vollrathco.com>; Michael Komendat
<mkomendat@vollrathco.com>; Anthony Bruni <anthony.bruni@vollrathco.com>
Subject: Series 4 - High/Snack - Poche - Due Bethel

View "3/2021Waco ISD - Waco High/Snack" Quote

These two item were broken from High cads but they seem to be different size..

Please do a new draw.

Jim Edson

CFSP

Sr. Project Developer
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